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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. Weekly snapshots ... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

* * *   Spring Term 2024   * * *  
* Tuesday, 5 March—Parents’ Meetings—1.30pm —7pm 

* Thursday, 7 March—World Book Day and Reading 
Breakfast 

* Friday, 15 March—Red Nose Day— 50p to wear red and 
50p to buy a cake at playtime 

* Monday, 18 March—PSA Meeting—9am  
* Thursday, 21 March—Non-uniform in exchange for a 

chocolate Easter Egg 
* Friday, 22 March—EYFS/KS1 Spring Bulb Show 

* Wednesday, 27 March—Chocolate Bingo 3.15-4.15pm 
* Thursday, 28 March—Y4 Easter Assembly  
* Thursday, 28 March—End of Term at 2pm. 

* Tuesday, 16th April—World Art Day displays 3.15-
4.15pm. 

* Wednesday, 17th April—World Art Day displays 8.15-
8.40am. 

* Thursday, 25 April—Stay and Learn—English KS1 and 
KS2 

 
We have received information regarding the MMR 

vaccine.  A reminder to scan the NHS image below for 
further information to protect against measles, mumps 

and rubella.  

From this week, it is important to note that children's mobile 
phones must be switched off and handed in to the class 

teacher who will then send them to the school office upon 
arrival. The phones will be securely stored and can be 

collected by pupils at the end of the day. 

Don’t forget World 
Book Day next 

Thursday, 7 March.  
Children can dress 

up as their 
favourite character 

from a book. 
 

Reading Breakfast 
from 8.15am. 

Attendance figures this week:  
 

Reception 98%  
Yr 1 90.3%              Yr 4 92.5%  
Yr 2 96.9%              Yr 5 92.0%  
Yr 3 90.6%              Yr 6 95.2%  


